m HSBC 31 August 2021

Notice of Change on Demand Draft Service

As part of the ongoing review of our practices and policies, please be advised, with effect
from 15t October 2021, HSBC will cease the issuance of Demand Draft for USD and HKD
drawn in United States of America and Hong Kong SAR.

Please use Telegraphic Transfer for remittance in the above circumstances.

For enquiries, please contact our branch staff.
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